
SPECIAL NOTICE TO ALL FAIRWAY VILLAGE RESIDENTS!
IMPORTANT LIFT STATION INFORMATION

Fairway Village has a lift station that consists of two sewage pumps.  These are grinder pumps which can 
process the usual ‘stuff’ that comes from our homes, but if something unusual comes through, it can 
stop up and cause problems with the pumps (located in the South Park).  As additional protection, a 
basket has been installed underneath the inlet pipe to catch other things that normally might stop up or 
damage the system.  Johnny Septic is the company FVNCI has contracted to clean and check the pumps 
and basket on a quarterly basis.  

Johnny Septic has just notified us that this most recent cleaning of the pumps has shown an 
exceptionally large amount of GREASE, MOP STRINGS and BABY WIPES in the basket!!!   The increased 
amount of grease is understandable, given that the cleaning took place after Thanksgiving (all those 
deep-fried turkeys!), but it is important that we notify everyone immediately, BEFORE Christmas baking 
projects begin!  

This quarterly lift station report serves as a SERIOUS REMINDER that all residents of Fairway Village 
MUST monitor what they put down their drains!

PLEASE REMEMBER:

• DO NOT PUT GREASE, PAN DRIPPINGS AND/OR COOKING OIL DOWN YOUR DRAINS
• DO NOT EVER POUR THE DIRTY WATER FROM FLOORS WASHED WITH STRING MOPS DOWN 

THE DRAIN, ANY DRAIN!  TOILETS AND/OR FLOOR DRAINS   (This water should be dumped over 
your back wall!)

• NEVER FLUSH DISPOSABLE DIAPERS, SANITARY PADS OR WIPES DOWN YOUR TOILET 
(Regardless of what the packaging suggests regarding bio-degradability, don’t flush them down 

any drain!)
• DO NOT FLUSH PLASTIC ITEMS, ZIP TIES, ETC. DOWN THE DRTAIN OR INTO A FLOOR DRAIN.

In the past, Johnny Septic has also requested that residents use their garbage disposals for residue of 
food ONLY.

Thank you for taking time to read and heed this important message!
GO FORTH AND ENJOY A PROSPEROUS AND HEALTHY 2012!
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